SCHEDULE 4 TO THE MINUTES OF THE REGULAR MEETING OF COUNCIL FOR PUBLIC HEARINGS HELD ON MONDAY, MAY 15, 2006..

## Lee, Edwin

From: Yymeg [yymeg@yahoo.com]

Sent: Tuesday, 21 February 2006 9:45 AM

To: Lee, Edwin

Subject: RE: Single-Family Lot Size Policy 5408

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing this letter on behalf of all the family members in 6395 Blundell Road to show our opinion on the rezoning application—that we strongly traverse the rezoning application (RZ 06-326949).

As we know, the whole district of R1/E is single family area, and almost all the house have the similar lot size and market value - at least in a reasonable range of the value. And this is the most important attractive point made us decided to purchase a house in this area. We had benefit from it with the quiet, less people and high quality of life, which worthy the house price we paid.

As a community, we hope it can keep the original design style and a united apperance, also we hope all the changes should be based on a theory--that will benefit the whole community, but not hurt--no matther from the market value nor the community healthy.

We are expressing our comments here and hope to hear from you with each step in this rezoning-application, and if possible, please inform us the public hearing, we will go to show our opnion.

SHould you have any question regarding this, please feel free to contact us at 604-277-3827.(prefer Mandarine or Portuguese)

Best regards, Mr. Shan Tong Yang Mrs. Sui Chen Yang Kelvin, Kelly, Kimberly 6395 Blundell Road. Richmond BC V7C 1H7 Tel: 604 277- 3827